
Hello everyone,

First of all, I think Allah for everything in my life, including this. I really appreciate the support I am 
being given to further my studies, I like and am enjoying the course because it is adding more 
and more to my knowledge into my practice. I am presently on my internship (clinical placement) 
and I was very lucky to be posted to Masanga on the paediatrics ward. I am so excited for that 
because I am already an 'Emergency Paediatric Assessment and Treatment' tutor so can teach 
other nurses and I am also second in charge of this ward. Thank you for everything you have 
done for me, without it, it would not be easy or possible for me and my family because as a single
mother, and have parents and other siblings, the cost of living is not easy in Sierra Lone. Now I 
am becoming more educated. 

Thank you, 

Aminata 


